[LIAD WATER SERVICES, INC,
PO BOX 20429
SEATTLE, WA 98102

February 19, 2015
IMPORTANT NOTICE

Iliad Water Service Inc. has filed with the Washington Ultilities and Transportation
Commission ("Commission") to approve its financing plan for the assessment on its customers
for the completion of the corrosion control treatment plant. This is to pay for the corrosion
control treatment plant ordeted to be installed by the Department of Health, The proposed
effective date of the filing is April 1, 2015.

This plant is necessary to treat the water you receive and protect against possible lead and
copper corrosion.

The assessment amount is $4,586.00 per customer. The financing will be a ten (10) year
contract at 8-1/2% interest. The customer's monthly payment will be approximately $57.00 per
month, but taxes of $219.00 per customer will have to be paid up front.

If you have any questions about the proposed filing and how it will affect you, please call
the Company at 206-282-4200 or 800-928-3750.

The Commission has the authority to set rates that may vary from the Company's request,
depending on the outcome of its investigation. Commission staff will make a recommendation
fo the commissioners at an open meeting in Olympia, which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on March
26, 2015. You will have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting. If you are unable
1o attend the open meeting, the Commission has a bridge line which enables you to participate by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 the day before the open meeting for instructions and to sign in,
You can also comment by using the "Public Comment" feature at the commission's web site, at
utc.wa.gov, or by using the contact information below,

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW

Post Office Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov N

Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)

Sincerely,

Iliad Water Service, Inc.




